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29th April 2024 

 

 

Nursery Trip to Mudchute Farm 

 

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  

We are excited to announce that on Wednesday 15th May Nursery will be visiting 
Mudchute Farm to support their understanding of the world. 

 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am and will be back before the end of the school 

day. Children who only do a half day in Nursery are welcome to come and should 

be dropped off by 8:45am and collected at 3:30pm. We will be having lunch at the 

venue so all children will need to have a packed lunch and water.  

 

If you would like to order a packed lunch with the school kitchen for this trip, please 

complete this form by midday on Friday 3rd May (Cost: £2.59 – Please make 

payment via the ‘Dinner Money’ section on My Child At School). 

 

We cannot predict what the weather will be doing on this day, so please ensure 

that your child is wearing appropriate shoes/coats/sun protection for the trip. 

 

As we are offering this trip to all Nursery children, it will be a larger group and we will 

need some parents who are able to come too. We would really appreciate any 

adult volunteers who are available to join us. Please inform me or email 

hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk if you can accompany us.  

  

Kind regards, 
 
  

Mr Bowes 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/pQQckmeBdB
mailto:hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk

